Sno-Odders Minutes for November 5, 2020

Meeting was called to order at 7:14 p.m. with 12 members present
Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
October minutes were read and approved. Kyle/Evan

Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer’s report was read and approved. Glenn/Kyle

FDL County News:

The County maps will be used for one more season. New maps will be coming out next season
(fall of 2021). Pat has map holders if anyone knows of a place where you think the maps could
be placed within the community.

Next County meeting is November 11", 7:30p.m. at W6939 County Rd. OO0, North FDL.
KAOS — Evan introduced a new KOAS member....Welcome to Ryan!

AWSC News
The DNR will be mandating a groomer GPS unit for next season.

Billboard at derby track — The AWSC will be buying a board at the track. Tami submitted
artwork for the billboard so there is a pretty good chance that her artwork will get chosen.

Old Business

We need 5 more trail section leaders! We need people to sign up. If you have not done it
before and are interested, please sign up. If you would like someone to help you and show you
what to do, please ask.

Landowner gift certificates are ready! Please make a list of how many you think you will need
and take them with you to give to the landowners when you contact them to ask for
permission.

Trail Report
The corn is slowly coming off the fields so go and get your permissions and please mark as
conditions allow and enter your time into SNARS.

Grooming Committee Report
We really need to think about getting some land or a shed to store our machinery in. We also
need to call about the gas tank that we had last year because that worked out great.



New Business

Castle discount — John Gunnick is a Castle rep and he made an agreement with HEXCO in
Oshkosh and Pro Motorsports in Fond du Lac, that all Sno-Odders members can get a 20%
discount on Castle gear. All you will need to do is show your membership card when you check
out. Please be mindful and only use this discount for yourselves and do not take advantage.

Tucker GPS unit — the unit that we are going to need for the tucker is $250 for the software plus
the cost of the GPS unit. Should we GPS this year before we are forced to so that we have an
idea of what it all entails? Kyle made a motion to rent a GTS (groomer tracking system) for the

tucker for this season. Motion was approved!

Special thanks to Tami for creating the Landowner certificates and for getting commercial
sponsors. Kwik Trip is a new sponsor!

Women on Snow is the last weekend in January 2021. It is a fun time if any ladies want to sign
up. Contact Tami if interested or to learn more.

Special thanks to the Gellings family for the sandwiches.
Next meeting will be Thursday, December 3" at 7p.m. at PC Powercenter

Comments/Questions/Raffle/Adjournment:
Meeting was adjourned at 7:57 p.m.

Special thanks to PC Powercenter for hosting the November meeting — Thanks Pat!

Respectfully Submitted by Mindy Gellings



